## Chapter 54 NEWSLETTER

Since this is the first newsletter, it would be good at this time to put forth its objectives. First, it is available to members of Chapter 54 (those who have joined the national EAA and are paying the extravagant monthly dues of 25¢). I hope to include as part of this newsletter a calendar of coming events—including a brief description of our next monthly chapter meeting—and important points from the chapter bullitens and the minutes of the last meeting. Finally, any articles short or long by members of Chapter 54 are welcome and solicited. These articles can be on any subject such as hardware, building materials, building procedures and tips, instruments and radio gear. It is hoped that many fine articles will be forthcoming and that some will also appear in SPORT AVIATION.

Included below is a list of the membership collected during the last few chapter meetings. A more complete roster of the membership for Chapter 54 is now being prepared by R.A. Wyland and will soon be available.

Dennis Abbott-14502
Al Amsden-23949
Harvey A. Brown-18126
Harold Dahlquist-29179
Thomas E. Doherty-18256
Cal Jansen-23336 (Vice-president)
Ed Keenan-34937
Gil Leiter-28643 (President)

Gus Limbach-6911
Ken Nelson
Charles Priest
R.O. Rouland
Chuck Spaulding
Floran Sullivan-28962 (Designe
Gary Wirth-24411
R.A. Wyland

At the last meeting Gil Leiter stated that Chapter 54 had been incorporated.

On 8 July 1968 Gus Limbach will give a talk on aerobatics. Gus will also show movies of aerobatic competion. Please come and bring friends.